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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am passionate about children receiving access to before school/ after school clubs. However, I am also 
conscious that not all parents can afford to send their children to a club due to the cost or lack of 
childcare. 
 
As your child is registered as ‘Pupil Premium’, I would like to offer your child an opportunity to attend 
some clubs, and the school will foot the bill. The club activities will allow your child to learn new skills 
and develop some independence. 
 
I am in the process of setting up a Year One and Year Two multisport club on a Thursday and Friday 
morning. I am also discussing with our sports coach to ensure we can offer the same to Years Three, 
Years Four, Five and Six, which will take place on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 
It will mean that children would arrive on the days specified at 7.45 am – we will give them breakfast and 
then they will take part in the club and then be taken to class by a member of staff. 
 
I have not finalised the finer details yet, but I would like to know which families would be interested.  
 
Please fill in the details below and return them to the school office by Friday 15th October 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr C Hamilton 
Headteacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PPG Clubs – 2021-2022 
 
Childs Name:…………………………………………………………………………  Class:……………………………………….. 
 
I am interested in sending my child to a before or after school club.   □ 
 
Parent/Carer signature:……………………………………………………        Date:……………………………………….  
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